Naas Road Gateway Urban Design Masterplan –
Additional Public Consultation Meeting
An additional public consultation meeting will be held in relation to the proposed Naas Road Gateway Urban Design Masterplan, in order to give a further opportunity to groups or individuals who were unable to attend the meetings held earlier in September.
Meeting details are as follows:

Date:
Monday 1st October 2007

Time:
4.00pm – 6.00pm

Venue:
Red Cow Moran Hotel, Naas Road.
The County Council is preparing an Urban Design Masterplan in order to improve and upgrade the Naas Road and reflect its role as a gateway corridor to Dublin City and as a pivotal location within South Dublin County.  Submissions and observations from members of the public and other interested parties must be received by 4.00 pm on Friday 5th October 2007 and should be addressed to - 
Paddy McNamara, Administrative Officer 
Planning Department 
South Dublin County Council 
County Hall 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 

or by email to n7plan@sdublincoco.ie.
Additional details can be found on the Council’s website www.southdublin.ie.  
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